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____________________________________________________________________________ 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 
 

 

The University will be holding its 9th 

Graduation Ceremony scheduled for the 16th 

of May 2025. Students are therefore advised 

that there will be no physical lectures from 

the 15th to the 16th of May 2025. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________ 
Mrs PM. Muhita 
Deputy Registrar-Academic Affairs  14/05/2025 


